
   

 

 

U.S. Customs and Border Protection Information Bulletin 
 

DATE:   April 12, 2023 

 

TO:    Carriers, Shippers, Brokers, Importers & Other   

                      Interested Parties 

 

FROM:  Tucson Field Office, U.S. Customs and Border Protection 

 

SUBJECT:    Port of Nogales Sunday Service for 2023 

 

 

At the request of the Nogales Trade community, Customs and Border Protection (CBP) 

is announcing the upcoming Sunday service schedule for the Port of Nogales, Mariposa 

Commercial Cargo Facility.  

 

The Sunday service for commercial cargo will begin on May 7, 2023, and run through 

June 18, 2023.   The Sunday hours of operation will be 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. for both North 

and Southbound commercial traffic.   

 

The hours for empty trucks returning to Mexico will be from 10 a.m. until 3 p.m.                      

  

This Information Bulletin applies to commercial truck processing and will not impact 

existing hours of service at the port such as Rail Operations or Passenger Processing.  

  

If you have any questions related to this notice, please contact the port at (520) 397-

2138 or via email nogalestradedivision@cbp.dhs.gov  
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